
We’ve been advised that highways permits have now been raised and as per our current plan, our build 
partners will begin to start the build programme, to enable these villages to access a full-fibre broadband 
network.  
These dates are as follows: 
Fowlmere:          19/10/20 
Thriplow:            26/10/20 
Newton:             02/11/20 
 
Please be advised that we will also be sending a communication to residents in the village to inform them 
of the commencement of these build works. Our build partner will also issue an advanced notice letter will 
also be sent, as appropriate, ahead of works being carried out who will place advanced road works signage 
around the village.  
 
We always aim to keep disruption to a minimum, however in some circumstances, due to the nature of the 
works we carry out, we may need to temporarily close some roads to complete this.  
Please visit One Network to keep up-to-date with road closures and diversions in your area. 
 
Working safely during the Coronavirus pandemic 
Whilst the situation with COVID-19 pandemic is ever evolving, we remain committed to continue to 
monitor daily reports and advice from Government, Public Health England and our Local Authority.  
 
If you have any questions about this project, or your residents would like to know more information please 
direct them to our customer services team on 01376 562 002. You can also email us at: 
service@countybroadband.co.uk 
 
We’re looking forward to helping your residents access future-ready, full-fibre broadband services. 
 
Kind Regards 
The County Broadband Communications Team 
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